Dear Editor and Reviewer,
Thank you very much for reviewing our manuscript (NO. 1234).
I am re-submitting the editorial manuscript titled "Era of universal testing of microsatellite instability in colorectal cancer" to the World Journal of Gastrointestinal Oncology. 

 We have carefully read through the reviewer’s comment and the editor’s recommendation for revising the manuscript. We have revised the manuscript by the two current authors and one oncologist who is familiar with this topic (shown as acknowledgment in the end of the manuscript). The changes are written in red color. We have also formatted the references by using End Note software by using the format of “World Journal of gastroenterology”.

If you have any question, please contact us without hesitation.    

Thank you very much for reviewing the revised manuscript.

Xuchen Zhang, MD, PhD

